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Dear CA Buildings Standard Commission,

Please ensure that all new buildings in California meet the State’s critical Electric Vehicle targets. Asa middle
class EV owner, i know how difficult it is to keep your vehicle charged when you do not have a home vehicle
charger.

Therefore, it is critical that all multi family structures give each resident access to an on site vehicle charger. Each
unit should have an EV space wired to the unit’s electric meter. or true EV ready”’plug and play ‘ charging access. or
prominent labeling of EV charging spaces. Please do your part.

Bill Montgomery
montyw2170@gmail.com
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